
 
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday March 24, 2025 
*please note that all previous Parent Weekly memo are archived on our website here 

 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Monday, March 24 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 
 
Tuesday, March 25 

• Gr. 7 Trip to Swan Lake 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
 
Wednesday, March 26 

• Sip and Share Gathering @ 8:15 a.m. 

• Grade 4 Trip to Swan Lake 

• Popcorn Delivery – for those who ordered 
 

Thursday, March 27 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 

• Grade 2 Trip to Swan Lake 

• LAST DAY to order Popcorn for the Spring 
 

Friday, March 28 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

 
EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
Monday, March 31 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 
 
Tuesday, April 1 

• Autism Acceptance Month Begins 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
 
Thursday, April 3 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 

• Last day for Yearbook cover submissions to be accepted 

• School Council @ 7 p.m. – all welcome 
 

Friday, April 4 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/Newsletters.aspx


 
 
In this issue:  

• Sip and Share – Mark Your Calendars 

• Information about Volunteering  in Education 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

• Yearbook Cover Contest 

• Vaughan Summer Camps 

• Spring Pizza Lunch Orders- orders close March 21st – no exceptions 

• Popcorn – Spring Orders**still available until March 27th 

 

SIP AND SHARE – MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
It was wonderful to have a group of parents join us this past week.  Our next Sip 
and Share will be on Thursday, April 24th from 8:15 a.m. - 9:30 a.m.  We will 
continue our conversations about the book, The Anxious Generation, as we reflect 
on “Part 2” which will focus on activities that support children’s mental health 
and well-being.  
Parents, guardians, and grandparents are all welcome to attend, even if you are 
not reading the book! You can choose to be a quiet listener or an active 
participant—whatever makes you feel most comfortable. 
We hope to see you on April 24th! 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT VOLUNTEERING IN EDUCATION 
Get Involved. Volunteer in Education. G.I.V.E. 
Parents, guardians and caregivers empower yourself to support your school 
community and enrich your child's learning experience! Join this 5-morning 
workshop series and discover how you can make a difference in your child’s 
education by volunteering in schools. The spring session is April 7-11, 2025 from 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. at Sharon Public School Library. Please see this flyer for 
more information and to register. 
This free information session is organized by York Region District School Board in 
partnership with Catholic Community Services of York Region. For more 
information, please contact Inclusive School and Community Services (ISCS) 
at iscs@yrdsb.ca. 
 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 
 
YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST 
Consider designing a cover for this year’s yearbook! 
What to include ….. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/29%20-%20GIVE-2025%20April%20flyer.pdf
mailto:iscs@yrdsb.ca


• school name (Thornhill Public School) 
• your name (first name/last name initial)  
• year 2024 - 2025 
• detailed pictures in colour 

 
   *** pictures that are neatly coloured & words that are  
 spelled correctly will be considered for the cover page ***   
 
Place in Ms. Rehan’s mailbox when completed 
 
Due Date: Thursday April 3rd, 2025 no exceptions 

 

 
VAUGHAN SUMMER CAMPS 
The city of Vaughan is offering Summer Camps for children aged 4 -16.  If you are 
interested, you can learn more here. 
 
 
SPRING PIZZA LUNCH ORDERS 
Thornhill Public School is pleased to offer individually boxed cheese pizza slices 
from Pizza Pizza and sandwiches from Subway for sale as our Spring 2025 Lunch 
Program. This is a part of our fundraising efforts to support school-based 
initiatives.   Please see this flyer for more details. 
 

POPCORN SPRING ORDERS 

We are happy to announce that we will continue to have our Popcorn Fundraiser 

at T.P.S. to fund educational programs and materials for our classes. 

Popcorn will be sold three times for the month of April and will be sold twice a 

month for the months of May, and June on the following dates: 

April: Wednesday, April 2nd, Wednesday, April 9th, and Wednesday, April 23rd, 

2025May: Wednesday, May 7th, and Wednesday, May 21st, 2025June: 

Wednesday, June 4th, and Wednesday, June 18th, 2025      

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/26%20-%20Summer%20Camp%20Flyer_SchoolBoards.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/25%20-%20Spring%202025%20Lunch%20Program.pdf


Pre-packaged butter/salt 23g popcorn bags will be sold for $3.00 each, for a total 

of $21.00 for seven bags of popcorn, delivered twice a month, except April, which 

will be three times during the month. If you are interested in purchasing popcorn 

for your child, please purchase using School Cash Online by Thursday, March 

27th,2025.  

Popcorn will be delivered to students on the mornings of all of the dates listed 

above. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 


